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Newsletter 
 

Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 
 

Newsletter No. 202  10 October 2024 

What we’ve been doing 
 

24 September 2024     Savernake Park 

 

The task was pruning willow and making/replacing a woven dead hedge. Cutting back gorse 

was an additional task. 
 

The weather was damp after several days’ rain but remained dry. Overcast and grey, cool. 
14 volunteers attended. 

 

 
© Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 2024 
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1 October 2024     Garth Meadows 

 

The tasks were: 
1. Remove an existing fence 
2. Repair the fence with usable materials 

3. Cut back an overgrown hedge 
 

19 volunteers attended, The weather was cloudy with some rain showers. 
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8 October 2024     Temple Copse 

 

The task was to coppice hazel in the rest of the compartment which we started on 27 

August 2024, and to clear invasive holly growth. Brash was burned on a bonfire, and 
suitable binders and stakes were kept for future use. 
 

The weather was wet and dry spells, some very heavy showers. 18 volunteers attended. 
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Coming up next 

 
15 October 2024       Bucklers Park 

Task: gorse management and dead hedge maintenance. 

 

22 October 2024        Circle Hill 

Task: holly and laurel to cut and burn 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Contact Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 
On-site mobile phone: 07986 707 448 

Programme enquiries telephone Trevor Scott on 01344 628 602 

or email: eddiescott999@yahoo.co.uk 

Produced by Roger Britt. Send any contributions/comments to rogerbritt@btinternet.com 

This Newsletter has been sent to you via a mailing list which contains your personal data, and which is managed in accordance 

with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). You may unsubscribe from the Newsletter at any time by sending an e-

mail with the word “unsubscribe” in the subject line to: rogerbritt@btinternet.com 
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